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March 8, 2017 
A Bi-Monthly Publication 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Covington, TN 

ñLeading Others to Christ, Learning to Be Disciples, Loving through Service.ò 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pastoral Staff 
Rev. Wade Cox 
Senior Pastor   

wadecoxfumc@bellsouth.net 
 

Care Staff 
Dr. Faye Beckett 
Congregational Care 
fbeckett_fumc@att.net 

 
Kendy Erwin 
Hospitality Care 
kerwin1962@att.net 

 
Program Staff 
Andrew Davis 
Youth Ministries 

ajdavis915@gmail.com 
 

Dr. Bonnie Wright 
Director of Music 

bwright@tipton-county.com 
 

Office Support Staff 
Sandy Burgess 

Administrative Assistant 
sburgess@covingtonfumc.com 

 
Holley Mills Morris 
Business Administrator 

hmmorris@covingtonfumc.com 
 

Musician  
  Justin Hanson, Organist 

 
Facilities 

Rebecca Paris  
Custodian 

 
Kenny Summers 
Maintenance 

FUMC Office Hours:   
9:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.  
Monday-Friday  

Being a Children's Director is a very hard job.  On the surface you are "just working with 
the children", but underneath you are gathering materials, creating lessons, calling for 
palms, writing 180 cards to the seniors of the church, reserving a bunny suit, visiting in 
the hospital,  and setting up who can usher with the ushers.  There is a lot that goes into 
choosing what songs to sing at what services, painting refrigerator boxes, buying Bibles 
for promotion Sunday, making a throne, painting ceiling tiles, buying goldfish and apple 
juice, going on pumpkin searches, setting up cotton rides, gathering candy for trunk or 
treat, writing birthday cards to every child and every senior on our list, cooking 500 hot 
dogs, doing Small Talk at the Methodist Presbyterian Nursery School, writing reports, 
and sending reminders every week of the year for the next Sunday.  

 

The biggest and most important job is finding the very precious volunteers. Without 
those loving faces, all the planning and gathering of material wouldn't get off the ground. 
I have been so pleased that Covington First has so many of these people. These are the 
ones who did not run when they saw me coming to ask would they do this or that job. 
These are the ones who will volunteer their time and talent and really do it. Right now 
there are over 70 volunteers who step up for nursery and childrenôs church each Sunday. 

Thank you to all the people I came up to and asked to help in the Children's Department. 
This includes those who taught for a month at a time for Sunday school, keeping the 
nursery (even when they don't have children in there), taught children's church, taught 
VBS, to those like Don Chastain who rang the bell for VBS before going into the hospital. 
Thank you to those who prepared meals and snacks, who teach on Wednesday nights, 
who decorated the CLC with me saying that these tablecloths go here (my stop light 
night), who have brought forth a Christmas play from small children who love to lay on 
the altar rail rather than stand behind it. These are the people who are being the hands 
and feet of Christ, who are doing His work here at Covington First. And I got to work 
with them!! 

I got to work one on one with the kids. The children who are just getting to learn about 
Jesus and how we are to be like him. The ones who you lay your hands on their head and 
bless each time they walk out the door. The ones you can laugh with when they are  
learning a new song and get all the words wrong, or the Bible verse that change 
the meaning when you miss the comma. The ones who love to dress up as Santa Claus 
and an ostrich for Halloween. For those who look like their brother so much you can't get 
their name right even when you are giving them their promotion Bible. The children who 
have never been on a cotton ride (like a hay ride but softer), or have not been exposed to 
church manners before, you fall for those more than ever. 

There becomes a bond with the parents too. There is the mama who knows you love that 
first child and sends you a birth announcement for the next child she has. Then, when 
you are the first one to hold her third child, because you loved the first two. When you 
hear that this family stays at Covington First because their children are loved here!! 
WOW! 

Thank you to those who have supported me in this effort. Wade Cox for being a listening 
ear and involved with the children and being Ole Miss. Holly Morris is always a great 
motivator. She sends you out of her office with a pat on the back and encouragement to 
do better the next time. Sandy Burgess is a great shoulder to vent and rethink with.  
Andrew Davis is a wonderful office mate and always eager to help out whenever asked 
from leading a VBS group, to being a train conductor for ñThe Polar Expressò or filming 
the kids singing.  Grace Phelps was the reason I took the job in the first place as she knew 
I needed the position and that was where God wanted me at the time. So my 5 1/2 years 
here are some of the most trying and loving and life changing I could have had. Thank 
you Covington First for hiring me to do God's work with your children. -Charlotte 

Farewell Message from Charlotte 
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March 8 Caroline Turner 
March 9 Glenn Lazure 
March 10 Helen Davis 
 Susan Huffman 
 Syrus Miller 
 Missy Owen 
 Luke Phillips 
March 11 W.W. Ray 
 Emma Smith 
March 13 Denise McDow 
March 14 Voncile Baxter 
 Jenson Lindley 
March 16 Elaine Crown 
 Jodi Turner 
March 17 George Robert Baddour 
 Jeff Mitchell 
March 18 Joey Caldwell 
March 20 Catherine McCalla 
 

March 21 Joseph Clark 
 John McDaniel 
March 25 Jared Burdette 
 Andi Katherine Edwards 
 Tommy Fullen 
 Katie Hart 
 Cameron Ray 
March 26 Cody Erwin 
 Wyatt Newbill 
March 29 Lily Ford 
 Josh Griffin 
 Brittany Jackson 
 Kirk Winberry 
March 30 Tom Bready 
 June Whitley 
March 31 Cameron Kasmai 

    

 

 

 

UMW CIRCLE MEETINGS 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth Circle  

2nd Monday of each month  

 12:00 p.m.  

Fellowship Hall 
 

 

Mary Martha Circle  

2nd Tuesday of  each month  

 9:30 a.m.   

New Beginnings Classroom 

NEWCOMERS CLASS OFFERED MARCH 19TH-APRIL 9TH
 

 

If you have been attending worship at FUMC recently, you are invited 
to a four week Newcomers Class. Rev. Wade Cox will share information 
about church history, structure, Methodist beliefs and how you can  
become involved in the life and ministry of the church. The class will 
meet Sunday mornings from 9:45-10:30 a.m. in the Newcomers  
classroom on the lower floor of the Sanctuary building.   

YOUTH ACTIVITIES 
 

Youth are going to Main Event in  
Memphis, Wednesday, March 15th in 
place of regular Wednesday night 
church.  We will meet at the church at 
5:00 p.m., and be back at around 9 p.m.   

It's recommended to bring $30 dollars for Main Event.  

 

April 7th and 8th, we are having a 
youth retreat called Unplugged open 
to all churches and all students,  
6th-12th grade!  We will have great 
speakers, worship, games, food, 
youth group time, and even a comedian!  It's an over night 
event, but it's okay if you are only able to come Friday or  
Saturday!  (However, staying the night will be more 
fun!)  It's $20 dollars for students to attend. 

For more information about either of these activities, 
please contact Andrew Davis, 901-451-0363 or email  
ajdavis915@gmail.com 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.happybirthdaycake2015.com%2Fhappy-birthday-quotes-messages-pictures-sms-and-sayings.html&ei=zdL0VLLWDMGDNv29g6AH&bvm=bv.87269000,d.eXY&psig=
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GIRLS ON THE GO 
 

The Just Divine Tea Room in Halls was the first 

stop on the monthly Girls on the Go agenda.  

Ten ladies enjoyed lunch and browsed through 

the shop. 

Our next outing will be March 16th to visit the 

Grapevine Tea Room in Arlington.  We will meet 

in the upper parking lot under the awning at 

10:30 a.m. and ride together in the church van.  

Please call the church office, 901-476-9694, to 

RSVP by March 13th.   

CONFIRMATION SUNDAY 

 

Sunday, March 19th, we will celebrate Confirmation 

Sunday during the Traditional service at 11:00 a.m.  

Our 2017 confirmands are James Bryant,  

Jason Bryant, Brooke Cox, Kinley Escue,  

Cayden Griffin, John Richardson, Camden Sampson,  

John Ethan Smith and Sloane Sullivan. 

 

Please make plans to join us to share in this special day in the lives of 

these confirmands. 

N  S  S  
 

This year during Lent, we will look at Jesusô life as he walks towards the cross and 
remember the challenges, sacrifices, and sufferings he experienced along the way. 
We will spend each Sunday of Lent on a specific day of the week leading up to 
Easter, which is called Holy Week. ñFrom Palms to Passion: A Lenten Journey 
through Holy Weekò 

    March 5 - ñPalm Sundayò, Mark 11:1-10      March 26 - Wednesday, Mark 14:1-11 

                         March 12 - Monday, Mark 11:12-19               April 2 - Thursday, Mark 14:12-72 

                        March 19 - Tuesday, Mark 12:28-34             April 9 - Friday, Mark 15:1-47     
 

                            April 16 - Easter Sunday, Mark 16:1-8 

ñCommit your 

way to the Lord; 

trust in him, and 

he will act.ò  

Psalm 37:5  

Children bringing in the palms during the 

ñPalm Sundayò MorningSong service. Spring Forward - Donôt forget to set 

your clocks ahead 1 hour! 

March 12th 

CONFIDENTIAL CARE BANQUET 

Confidential Care Mobile Ministry 

will hold their annual fundraising 

banquet, Thursday, March 23rd at 

7:00 p.m. at Bellevue Baptist 

Church, 2000 Appling Road.  The 

guest speaker will be Rev. Sean Martin,  

National Outreach Director of the Human  

Coalition.  Special music provided by Madonna 

Learning Center.  Please register at 

www.confidentialcaremm.org or call  

901-476-6528.   
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CHILDRENôS CHURCH WORKERS 

NURSERY WORKERS 

UPPER ROOM PRAYER MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

March 12 
MorningSong Service  Traditional Service 
Volunteers Needed   Sandra Naifeh 
     Nancy Peeler 
  

March 19 
MorningSong Service  Traditional Service 
Volunteers Needed   Phyllis Richmond 
     Brenda Wrather 

110 
143 
143 
100 

$2,145.00 
$4,275.00 

February 26, 2017 

 

MorningSong -  
Sunday School  -              
Traditional Worship -                                                                  
Bread of Life Worship -                                    
MorningSong Offering -  
Traditional Worship Offering - 

 

ATTENDANCE & GIVING 

121 
152 
195 
60 

$4,347.00 
$9,063.00 

March 5, 2017 

 

MorningSong -  
Sunday School  -              
Traditional Worship -                                                                  
Bread of Life Worship -                                    
MorningSong Offering -  
Traditional Worship Offering - 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNION OFFERING 

Thank you for your generous  
Communion offering gifts  
March 5

th
 of $585.00. 

This will help Reelfoot Rural  
Ministries provide many services 
 to low income families, children 

and senior citizens.  

March 12 
      MorningSong: Brenda Moss and Jane Mayfield (McKenzie Howard, emergency relief) 
      Traditional Service: Jennifer Leyvas and Lydia Anderson (Jenny Lazure, emergency relief) 

March 19 
      MorningSong: Laura Richardson and Maddie Pugh (Brenda Moss, emergency relief)  
      Traditional Service: Beth Lockhart and Dennis Cain (Jennifer Leyvas, emergency relief) 
       

          
 
 
 
 
 

March 12 
     MorningSong: Chelsea Griffin and Leah Beasley (Sharman Coley, emergency relief) 
     Traditional Service: Christal Fisher and Chelsea Maxwell (Angela Clark, emergency relief) 
March 19 
      MorningSong: Annette Maxwell and Sydney Pilkington (Chelsea Griffin, emergency relief) 
      Traditional Service: Cynthia Ford and Keith Winberry (Christal Fisher, emergency relief) 
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Bread of  Life Feeding Ministry Update 
February 2017 

    
 
 

 
The food order for the March 4th food pantry was delayed and not picked 

up on Thursday as usual.  The food arrived Friday morning without the 

normally scheduled help to unload and stock.  By the grace of God, the 

director of SRVS Adult Developmental Center called and was looking for 

volunteer work for her clients.  A group of eight enthusiastic individuals 

arrived and made quick work of getting all of the food on the shelves with 

lots of joy and laughter.  Thank you to everyone involved, from the 

pickup, to unloading, to getting things ready for distribution to the  

patrons. 

 
 
  

February 2017       Year-to-Date 
Households served:  219(Covington)       442 (Covington) 
    158 (Munford)       344 (Munford) 
    377 (Total)                           786 (Total) 
 
Individuals served:  620 (Covington)           1,263 (Covington) 
    505 (Munford)           1,132 (Munford) 
           1,125(Total)                      2,395 (Total) 
 
Volunteers serving:  175 persons served at least once 
 
Pounds of  food:             7,334 (MSFB)           16.353 (MSFB)  
                             315 (Kroger)                 315 (Kroger) 

  8,206 (Wal-Mart)                17,061 (Wal-Mart) 
  2,350 (donated/purchased)           4,390 (donated/purchased) 

                                         18,205 (Total) ð 9 tons                   38,119 (Total) ð 19 tons 
 
Cost of  food:        $216.92                     $417.11               
 
Cost per pound:            1 cent                    1 cent 
 
Average cost per household: $0.58 for a distribution of  food in February 
      
Attendance in food pantry worship:  318 persons 
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# of 

Awards 

Amount Type of Assistance 

          2   $     301.00    Bus Ticket 

          0   $              0     Food 

        49  $   2,992.00   Lodging 

          2  $      150.00   Miscellaneous 

        11  $      540.00   Rent 

        53  $   2,793.53   Utilities 

          5  $      105.00   Vehicle Gas 

      122  $   6,881.53 Totals 

Children:   
Senior Adults:  
Adults:   
Total Individuals:  
Fixed Income:   
Lost Jobs:      

 97 
15 
151 
263 
43 
25 

Year-to-Date Totals 

SAMARITAN FUND TOTALS 

   Samaritan Balance: $4,718.38 

 As of March 3, 2017 

As of February 25, March 3, 2017 

# of 

Awards 

Amount Type of Assistance 

          0  $               0    Bus Ticket 

          0  $               0     Food 

          2  $      128.00   Lodging 

          1  $        50.00   Miscellaneous 

          1  $        50.00   Rent 

          5  $      252.00   Utilities 

          0  $               0    Vehicle Gas 

          9  $      480.00 Totals 

Children:   
Senior Adults:  
Adults:   
Total Individuals:  
Fixed Income:   
Lost Jobs:      

 4 
1 
10 
15 
4 
3 

ROUNDUP UTILITY ASSISTANCE 

February 25 through March 3, 2017 

          4 Households were interviewed 

          CES: 1 total household 
                                  1 declined totaling $145.65 
 
                     CGWS: 3 total households 

               1 approved totaling $  97.19 
                          2 declined totaling  $112.85 

In talking with one of the Samaritan Volunteers, he was asked what Samaritan request had impacted him the 
most.  His response was about a young lady with several children who was about to be evicted from her home 
as her rent was delinquent and the utilities were just a day or so away from disconnection.  He shared an 
award was made for one of the utilities.  While the patron was most thankful, the volunteer expressed the  
concern that the assistance was a simple Band-Aid.  A long-term and more beneficial solution would be  
education for career and finances. 

The conversation then move to the Arise2Read program where adults meet with second graders to bolster 
their reading skills.  With improved reading skills, one anticipated goal is that these children will further  
enhance their education and then break the cycle of poverty.   
 

Thank you to the volunteer for sharing his thoughts about this patron and to all of the Samaritan volunteers.   
Thank you to the Arise2Read mentors and to everyone who supports these ministries with prayer, actions and 
gifts.  Please pray that our short-term help to adults AND mentoring second graders will change lives.  If you 
wish to learn more about the Arise2Read program, please contact Stefanie Beasley at 901-840-9161. 

SAMARITAN STORY 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwij_7_N9pDKAhUJ52MKHWbND10QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Ffineartamerica.com%2Ffeatured%2F-the-good-samaritan-clive-uptton.html&bvm=bv.110151844,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNEALk9eAYw
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SUMMARY OF CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
February 21, 2017 

 
Joey welcomed everyone and explained the change in focus of Church Council meetings from a reporting  
format to envisioning, planning and evaluating the ministries of the church. Reports from each area will be 
received and kept on file with the minutes of each meeting. 
 
The focus of this meeting is the Bread of Life ministry.  A video documentary was made by Christie Caldwell 
on how the food pantry created community.  Wade gave a prayer and posed three questions for discussion: 
       How does Bread of Life advance our mission of Leading, Loving, Learning? What have we learned? 
 What can we do to improve by adding or deleting things? 
      Leading Others to Christ: To some this is their home church when they attend devotion at 
  Saturday food pantries.  This may be the patrons first interaction or contact with church. Lives 
  have been changed by connecting so many volunteers from different denominations. Bread of 
  Life is growing relationships with Christ. At Charge Conference, Bread of Life was mentioned 
  and a small church was thankful FUMC started this ministry as they could be a part of it. 
      Loving Through Service: Humbling for the volunteers; puts intentional focus on the needs of 
  others. Teaches respect and to not judge. 
       Learning to Be Disciples: Bread of Life is a learning experience and develops discipleship in us.  
  At first, we didnôt know, as a congregation, how to minister to the community.  This ministry 
  made us a community-minded church helping us put a face to poverty, health care and hunger.  
  It changed our worldview and showed us what Jesus is about.  Having Munford UMC open a 
  pantry in their church has helped grow Outreach ministry in their community. 
  
 How can we improve the Bread of Life ministry? 
      Evaluate leadership in key areas such as scheduling and pantry coordinators to avoid burnout.  
  Have the key people in those areas train others.  Make it easier to volunteer.  Outside  
  ministries such as a wellness  component have been tried but need to be separate from Food 
  Pantry day. 
 
Wade discussed his Doctorate of Ministry research and the focus is ñWhy are people hungry?ò 
 He wants to create a process to identify the local causes of hunger by asking patrons for their input 
 about the issues they face.  We need to educate ourselves as to why they need food and hopefully 
 do something about it.   
 
The Staff Parish Relations Committee had met and discussed Charlotteôs retirement March 1.   
 Three key areas were identified: 
 Children-the childrenôs leadership team will take over the tasks performed by Charlotte for now. 
 Discipleship-this area is lacking and SPRC is aware of the need.  More than one person may be  
  needed to cover all of these areas preferably with a theological background.  We are not looking 
  at this point for someone to be appointed. 
 Outreach-all Outreach (Samaritan, Bread of Life, Share the Warmth Coat Closet) are being  
  consolidated in one area.  Liz Newman has assumed responsibility for these ministries. 
 
A new billboard is up on Highway 51 coming into Covington. 
 
Wade discussed worship and how the passion of Holy Week is being missed. Beginning March 5, we will 
 have Palm Sunday and each Sunday through April 9 will focus on a day of Holy Week.  A church-wide 
 devotional will be provided beginning February 26 for each household to use during the Lenten  
 season.   
 
Statistics from our 2016 year-end report were provided: 
 Membership 832; Deaths from membership 16; Average weekly attendance-Worship (including food 
pantry devotion) 341; Average weekly attendance-Sunday School 120; Giving 262 households; Pledges  
received $490,000; Non-Pledges received $117,000; Unidentified Giving received $16,500; Capital Campaign 
received $68,000. 
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    Memorials and Tributes  

  

In Honor of Billy Anderson 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
In Memory of Robbie Anderson 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Tom and Shirley Bready 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Memory of Bob Baskins 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Memory of Arnold Bull, Jr. 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Tom and Shirley Bready 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith and Brenda Elzie 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Laura and Scott Martin 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Memory of Larry Edwards 
     FUMC by Chris and Sara Gangaware 
In Memory of Ann Enzor 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
In Memory of Farris Fletcher 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Tom and Shirley Bready 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Waymon and Naomi McDade 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Memory of George King 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Honor of Wayne and Carole Hughey 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
In Memory of Nancy Lindsey 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
In Memory of Walter and Phyllis McIntosh 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
In Memory of Rev. Grace Phelps 
     Bread of Life Food Pantry Fund by Ronald and Brenda Gatlin 
In Memory of Lisa Rickard 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 
In Memory of Rick Sage 
     FUMC by Chris and Sara Gangaware 
In Memory of Hylda Sloan 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Tom and Shirley Bready 
     Godôs Grace Sunday School Class by Bettye Shelley 
In Memory of Kathy Vanzant 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Tom and Shirley Bready 
In Memory of Martha Yarbrough 
     Good Samaritan Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 
     Christian Life Center Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 

CHURCH-WIDE LENTEN DEVOTION 

A church-wide Lenten devotion titled, ñMoving Toward the 

Cross: Reflections on the Writings of Frederick Buechnerò, is 

underway. Books are still available on the table in the  

Christian Life Center and on the usherôs table in the  

Sanctuary.  Pick up your copy today.  
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Billy Anderson 
Donna Beard 
Tom Bready 
Dot Butler 
Joe Campodonico 
Amber Corbitt Cimadevilla 
Cassie Evans 
Marian Hendricks 
Becky Horstkoetter 
Lorna Keahey 
Janet Klutts 

Bernie Liles 
Lori Butler Lindley 
Donna Luckey 
Peggy Massey 
Kelly Mayfield 
Charlie Moss 
James Neely 
Lonnie Poole 
Frank Racy 
Sharon Rich 
Carolyn Rogers 

Jean Simonton 
BJ Smith 
Maurice Smith 
Hazel Townsend 
Jimmy Turner 
Bart White 
Maxine Whitehorn 
Camille Whitley 
Dr. Barney Witherington III 
 

CONDOLENCES 

 
Larry Edwards, Barbara Lakeyôs brother-in-law, passed away unexpectedly  
Sunday, February 26th.  Please keep these families in your prayers.             

 
 

Cindy Pease, M.H.S.P.,  
Licensed Professional  
Counselor, Nationally Certified.  
For appointments call the FUMC  
office 476-9694, ext. 17.  

 

Faye Beckett, D.C.C.  
Doctorate in Christian  
Counseling.  For appointments call  
the 901-603-0456.  Counseling  
Ministry: Empowering others to reach 
their God given purpose. 
 

COUNSELING 

Counseling is available for individuals, couples or families.  Fees are based on ability to pay.   

Orders for Easter lilies will be taken now through April 3rd.  You may order in honor of 

or in memory of  a loved one.  Lilies are $15 and will be displayed during services on 

Palm Sunday and Easter.  You may take your Easter lily home after the services on 

Sunday, April 16th. Order forms will be available in the next newsletter, on the usherôs 

table in the Sanctuary and the front table in the Christian Life Center. Forms may be 

placed in the offering plate, given to an usher or turned in to the church office.  

Payment must be made at time of order.  Please make checks payable to First United 

Methodist Church.  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=MFlZSdeIS2P0-M&tbnid=NXUjUUX3ooPwUM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.800florals.com%2Fvirtual3%2Fvc8.html&ei=OBFIU6uWJ8ik2gW7yoDQBQ&bvm=bv.64542518,d.b2I&psig=AFQjCNH


10 

WORSHIP TIMES 

Morning Song Service 
Sundays at 8:30 a.m. 
Christian Life Center 

 

Sunday School 
9:45 a.m. 

 

Traditional Service 
Sundays at 11:00 a.m. 

Sanctuary 

First United Methodist Church 
145 W. Church Avenue 
Covington, TN  38019 

 
Phone: 901-476-9694 
Fax: 901-476-5352 

 
E-mail:covingtonfumc@covingtonfumc.com 

 

Website:www.covingtonfumc.com 

 

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/FUMCCovington 

 

Twitter: 
twitter.com/FUMCCovington  

WORSHIP BROADCASTS 

 
 
  

Live radio broadcast of the Traditional Worship on 
WKBL AM 1250 @ 11 a.m.  

 

Delayed broadcast of the Traditional Worship on KBJ  
Cable TV, Channel 5 (city) and 19 (county) - Sundays at 

1:00 p.m.; Tuesdays at 12 Noon.  

 

MorningSong broadcast is on Mondays at 6:00 p.m.  Also, live 
streaming of the  traditional service is available at 
www.covingtonfumc.com.  Both services are also archived at our 
website and can be viewed online anytime. 

 LAKESHORE SUMMER CAMPS 

Camp builds community and community gives us 
the courage to encounter life, love and the God of 
Grace.  Lakeshore is now accepting registration 
for 2017 Summer camps.  Many different camps 
are being offered for children ages 5 and up.   

 

Information and an application is available on the 
bulletin board leading to the Sanctuary.   
Registration may also be completed online by  

visiting Lakeshoreôs website, www.lakeshoreuma.com.   

 

Covington FUMC pays 50% of one camp per year.  This offer is for 
children of members. 


